
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

CITY OF HANCOCK 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

 
 
The Hancock City Council will hold a Public Hearing on Wednesday, January 20, 2016 
at 7:30 p.m. for the purpose of discussing a proposed grant with Rural Development in 
the amount of $20,000 for a new police patrol vehicle and the city would contribute 
$18,000 toward the purchase for a total cost of $38,000.  The hearing will be held in the 
City Council chambers, 399 Quincy St., Hancock, MI. 
 
 
Glenn Anderson 
City Manager 


